
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Reconstitution of Board of Governors for 2024 - 2028 

We are pleased to announce that the reconstitution of 

the Board of Governors is now complete.  

The list is as follow: 
Fergal Cleary (Chairperson) (EA) 
Siobhan Wray (Vice Chair) (EA) 
John Cunningham (Principal) 
Sarah Moon (Secretary) 
Aidan Melanaphy (DENI) 
Mary Maguire (Teacher Rep) 
Stephen Carron (Trustee) 
Paddy Kerrin (Trustee) 
Fr McMorrow (Trustee)  
Liz Nolan (Trustee) 
Anna Lumley (Parent Rep) 

 

 

Weekly Events 

PE every Tuesday for P1 – P5 with Elevate Kids (Children 

wear PE Gear to school on this day) 

Gaelic Coaching with Fermanagh GAA every Monday for 

P5 – P7. 

2 – 3 Club and Wrap Around Club on daily. 

Tin Whistle 3pm – 4pm every Thursday for P4 Boys and 

P5 Mixed.  

Elevate Kids afterschool every Thursday with P3 Mixed 

and P4 Girls 

Starting Wed 29th January Gaelic (P4 boys and P5 – P7 

Mixed) every Wednesday. 

Dates for the Diary 

School Closed for pupils on the 12th , 13th and 14th of 

February.  

School closed for pupils on the 17th and 18th of March 

Mass of Light for P7 on Saturday 22nd February at 

6:30pm 

Confirmation 1st March at 11am.  

First Holy Communion Saturday 10th May 

Celebrating Success 

Our boys and girls competed very well at the recent 

Cumann na mBunscol Hurling / Camogie championship in 

Castle Park Lisnaskea.  

Well Done to Cara Flanagan, Oisin McManus, Jacob 

Melanpahy Watson and James McConnell who 

performed very well at the Athletics NI Cross Country 

Race in Necarne.  

Looking ahead there is plenty to look forward to as our 

pupils will compete in a variety of Gaelic and Soccer 

tournaments, Cross Country races and quizzes.  

 

 

Catholic Schools Week 2025 – Alive In Christ 

We are holding our annual Catholic Schools Week Mass 

on Wednesday 22nd at 9:30am. Refreshments in the 

school afterwards for parents / grandparents.  

 

 

 

Fermanagh Feis 

Please look on our website to view the syllabus for the 

Fermanagh Feis. You can contact the school office if you 

wish to register your child for any of the events. Please 

take note of venue / times.  

 

 


